
 

 

* CRIME ALERT * 

YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD HAS BEEN TARGETED BY THIEVES 

In the last three weeks ten (10) residential burglaries have occurred in your 

neighborhood.  On June 16, 2014 three burglaries occurred in a 24 hour period.  

These burglaries occurred in the following blocks – 7900 Willow Wind, 7900 

Palmaro Circle and 7800 Way Forest Court.  Some of the burglaries occurred at 

night when the homes were occupied.   

The burglar entered the homes through UNLOCKED WINDOWS.   

Here are some tips to avoid becoming a victim of a home burglary: 

 KEEP YOUR WINDOWS AND DOORS LOCKED EVEN WHEN YOU ARE HOME.  Your 

presence may not deter someone from trying to come into your home.   

 KEEP GARAGE DOORS CLOSED.  

 AT NIGHT KEEP ALL ENTRANCES AND THE AREA AROUND YOUR HOME WELL-LIT.  

 DO NOT PUT VALUABLES WHERE THEY CAN BEEN SEEN FROM THE WINDOW, 

ESPECIALLY SMALL PORTABLE ITEMS. 

 WHEN PARKING YOUR VEHICLE OUTSIDE OF YOUR GARAGE ALWAYS REMOVE YOUR 

GARAGE DOOR OPENER. 

 BE AWARE OF YOUR SURROUNDINGS.  IF YOU OBSERVE ANYTHING SUSPICIOUS, CALL 

911 IMMEDIATELY 

 DOCUMENT YOUR PROPERTY BY TAKING PHOTOS AND WRITING DOWN THE BRAND, 

MODEL, and SERIAL NUMBER, PARTICULARLY ELECTRONICS IN YOUR HOME.  THIS 

WILL ASSIST THE POLICE IN RECOVERING STOLEN PROPERTY AND ARRESTING A 

SUSPECT. ITEMS MOST ATTRACTIVE TO BURGLARS INCLUDE TV’s, DVD & CD PLAYERS, 

LAPTOPS, XBOX and PLAYSTATION GAME CONSOLES, SMART PHONES, iPOD, iPADS, GPS 

DEVICES, CAMERAS, TOOLS, LAWN EQUIPMENT, JEWELRY, AND FIREARMS.  

If you have any questions, please Southeast District at 327-6300. Thank you. 

IF YOU SEE SOMETHING – SAY SOMETHING 

 


